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        Senator Charles J. Fuschillo, Jr. (R-Merrick) recently partnered with Town of Hempstead

Clerk Mark Bonilla and Supervisor Kate Murray to bring the Town’s mobile passport van to

North Merrick.

        Senator Fuschillo arranged for the passport van to come to the North Merrick Public

Library to give residents an easy and convenient way to obtain or renew a U.S. passport.



        Residents who were unable to attend the program but would like more information

about obtaining a passport or future mobile passport programs can call the Hempstead

Town Clerk’s passport division at 516-812-3100.

        Senator Fuschillo (right) and Town Clerk Bonilla (second right) are pictured with Matt

and Kathleen Shortis and their twin sons, Jack and James, at the mobile passport program in

North Merrick.


